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EXTERNAL

Dear Planning Members,

I’m writing in support of a Sonoma Co ordinance to protect old trees and woodlands with a temporary ban on
cutting plans, the Time Out Ordinance to be discussed 11/4/21.

I am a homeowner of a cabin at 17501 Neeley Rd, Guerneville, that sits on a hillside directly below a proposed
timber cutting plan seeking approval of Cal Fire authorities. So, in addition to all the scientific ecological reasons to
oppose timber cuts in the Russian River region, I’m concerned as a resident of the neighborhood most at risk to
damage and disruption from current forrest mining plans.

Please consider a countywide ban on timber cuts as outlined in Time Out.

Best Regards,
Lou Valla
17501 Neeley Rd., Guerneville, CA
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